H.P. Forest Department
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PROJECT
] Kullu-171001
01902-226636 (0), email- dpoidpkullu@gmail.com

" No IDP/RFQ/2025-26 _ /[0 S~ Dated__] ﬁj 537?%&/

“CORRIGENDUM”

It is informed that Short Tender Notice was called vide this office endst.
No. IDP/A-1-6/ Civil/RFQ/25-26/1084-88 Dated 14.08.2025 for the work shown
in the notice inviting quotation/ bids from eligible bidders, uploaded on website:-
www.hpidp.org. to be opened on 29.08.2025 at 11:00AM.
Due to clerical mistake, (1) Approximate value of works for Sr. No. 1 ( Job No.
130/SMS) Rs. 440200/- may Kkindly read Rs.266000/-
(2) Approximate value of works for Sr. No. 3 ( Job No. 132/SMS) Rs. 435700/-
may kindly read Rs.266000/-
(3) Approximate value of works for Sr. No. 10 ( Job No. 139/SMS) Rs. 393800/-
may kindly read Rs.266000/-
(4) Approximate value of works for Sr. No. 11 ( Job No. 140/SMS) Rs. 397600/-
may kindly read Rs.238000/-
(5) Approximate value of works for Sr. No. 12 ( Job No. 141/SMS) Rs. 451500/-
may kindly read Rs.238000/-
(6) Approximate value of works for Sr. No. 19 ( Job No. 148/SMS) Rs. 398000/-

may kindly read Rs.238000/-
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